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 What When 

Grade 5&6 Lightning Prem practice Friday 20th June 

School Council meeting—7.30am Tuesday 24th June 

Last day Term 2  Friday 4th July 

First day Term 3 Monday 21st July 

Lightning Prems (Grade 5 and 6) Wednesday 23rd July 

Grade 5 and 6 camp Monday 28th to Thursday 31st July 

“Every Day Counts” 
If your child is absent from school we must have a note, phone call or you can 

also enter the reason directly onto COMPASS to explain the  
absence. This is required by the Department for our records. 

Assembly will be run by Grade 3/4 at 9am tomorrow. 

 

Contact School Council: rceps.schoolcouncil@gmail.com 

Grade 3 And 4 Choir—Eisteddfod  
Today the Grade 3/4 choir travelled into Mildura to compete in the Eisteddfod. The 
students did a wonderful job on stage.  
Mrs. Judd and Ms Milne (accompanying on keyboard) have been working with the 
students in preparation for their performance. All the rehearsals certainly paid off 
with both songs performed beautifully. 
 
 
 

Our Grade 3/4 Choir 
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Art Lessons In Term 3 
In Term 3 we will, again, be celebrating Book Week.   
As a lead up to the day, students will be creating a display of all our favourite books during Art  
lessons.  This might be a novel, a picture story book or a non-fiction text. To help staff prepare, we 
are asking students to share their favourite book, this term.  This could be done by bringing the 
book to school and showing their Art teacher or just catching up to tell her what it is.  Alternatively, 
if you would prefer the book not come to school, take a photo of the cover and send it via email to 
your child’s Art teacher. 
 
Grade Prep, Grade 1 and Grade 2/3 students need to let Mrs.Smythe know. 
(kasey.smythe@education.vic.gov.au)   Grade 3/4, Grade 4/5 and Grade 5/6 students need to let 
Mrs. Browne know. (cheryl.browne@education.vic.gov.au)  
Thank you for your support 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mid Year Student Reports 
Teachers are in the midst of writing mid year student reports. A lot of time and effort goes into     
producing reports that accurately reflect the 
student academic achievements and  
personal qualities for the first half of 2025. 
These reports will be finalised and made live 
on COMPASS on Friday 4th July (last day of 
Term 2). 
 
In preparation for the reports, if you are    
having any concerns logging on to  
COMPASS please let the office know so that 
we can support you.  

Birthdays:  Norah Marr, Melody-Bellamy,  

Chase Ferguson, Skye Vincent. 

Enrolments are now being taken for 
2026 

Curriculum Days In Early Term 3 (3rd week) 
The majority of our staff will be in Melbourne on the 4th and 5th August. We are 
attending a State Conference for the Resilience Project. Therefore these 2 days will 
be pupil free days. 
Out of School Care will be running on these 2 days (9am to 3.15pm). Bookings for 
these days will be taken at the beginning of Term 3. 
The coast of the day will be $60 (includes morning tea and lunch). 
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OHSC—After School Care 
 
Alina is going to be absent for some dates in the later part of this term.  
Unfortunately we do not have the human resources to replace Alina during 
these times: 
• Monday 30th June to Friday 4th July (last week of Term 2) 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause during these times.  
 



Resilience Project 

 
Who is brave enough to give this a go at home??? 

 


